
Summer Reading Book Camp! 
 

Start off the school year on the right foot, tackle that summer reading, and gear up for your 

English class at Bishop Hendricken High School with Ms. Melillo! 

 

Who: Any Bishop Hendricken Student entering grades 8-12 

 

What: A week of reading time and activities to get back into “school mode” and prepare you for 

your summer reading tests in English class 

 

Where: Bishop Hendricken High School Collaborative Learning Center 

 

When: August 14-18, 2023 from 10:00am-12:00pm 

 

Students should bring a copy of their summer reading book, a pencil/pen, and their personal 

device to each meeting. 

 

Cost: $250.00, paid with a check made out to Bishop Hendricken High School. Please submit 

all payments to Ms. Melillo in room 205 or mail to: 

 

Bishop Hendricken High School 

Attn: Ms. Melillo, Summer Reading Book Camp 

2615 Warwick Ave 

Warwick, RI 02889 

 

Spots are limited! All enrollment payments are due by June 16 to reserve a spot. 

 

If you have any questions, please e-mail AMelillo@Hendricken.com 
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